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Dear Boskone 29 Program Participant,

Welcome to Boskone and to the Green Room! We’re glad you could come and will try to 
make Boskone and participating on Boskone’s Program as enjoyable an experience as 
possible.

In this packet you should find the latest revised schedule. Besides any changes you may 
have requested, there were a few, unavoidable, additional changes to the schedule we sent 
out last week. If they inconvenience you, we apologize. The precis which are provided for 
most panels are our suggestions for panel direction only. Feel free to take the panel in any 
direction you as panelists think interesting. You will also find your badge label which 
contains an abbreviated form of your schedule. We suggest you stick it to the back of your 
badge.

Autographs: This year we are handling signup for autographing in the Green Room. Ask 
any member of the Green Room staff to help you.

The Art Show reception is 10:30 - 12:30 Friday night. All Program Participants are 
welcome.

Enjoy Boskone and let us know if we can help you!


